
STORY TIME
Interactive story time facilitates interest in literacy into motion. 
Fundamentals are taught for social and physical development. 
Children are introduced to math, science, literacy, cognitive 
skills, and listening skills are practiced.

OUTDOOR PLAY
Development of large motor skills, eye hand coordination and 
the proven benefit of extra oxygen intake to promotes more 
brain power. Running, riding age appropriate sized tricycles, 
playing in manual powered cars, climbing, and ball play are all 
fun outdoor activities that foster toddler overall growth.

ART
Creativity, color recognition, organization, ability to make 
choices, sequencing are developing through free art using 
hands, fingers, feet, toes, food, and other mediums. Enjoying 
yet another avenue for self-expression and communicating.
 
CENTERS
Environment is everything for toddlers and teachers. Appealing 
areas of play include cardboard blocks, large interlocking 
structures, manipulates, art, housekeeping, quiet zone, and 
dramatic play with their friends.

POTTY TIME
Understanding their body’s needs and recognizing private body 
functions. Individual hygiene habits are a basic necessity for 
independence. Every child is different and their toilet readiness.

RELIGION AND JESUS TIME
Toddler-friendly religion is incorporated into every aspect of 
the day. Daily prayer is another opportunity to talk with Jesus.

MUSIC AND MOVEMENT
A natural way of expression provides an inner feeling to be 
shared and received. Exciting curiosity through rhythm aids 
in processing, memorizing, speech development, and following 
directions.
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